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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Wednesday 23rd March 2022, Year 3 have the opportunity to visit the British museum in London. This is 

a fantastic opportunity for the children to see amazing artefacts and exhibits that are part of the museum. Our 

topics for spring term are the Romans and Ancient Greeks, therefore this visit will highly benefit the children 

and broaden their learning within these topics.  

 

The cost of the visit will cover the coach trip as entry to the museum is free. This will be £13 per child. Pupils 

who are eligible for PPG will not have to contribute to the cost of the trip. We will be leaving school at 9.15am 

prompt and we will be leaving the museum at 2:30pm. Therefore, return to school will be at approximately 

4pm. Please provide your children with a packed lunch and a drink in a named carrier bag. Children 

must wear full school uniform and bring a warm/waterproof coat.  

 

Payment and permission for the trip will be via ParentPay and must be made by Friday 11th March. If you 

have already activated your account, you should see the trip appear. If you have not yet activated your 

ParentPay account, please speak to the office. Even if your child receives PPG and the trip is funded you still 

need to log onto ParentPay to complete the permission section otherwise your child will not be able to 

participate in the trip.  

 

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions for the trip then we may have to take the 

difficult decision to cancel the trip.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss E Mollison and Mrs J Langford  

Jade and Garnet Class Teacher 

 

  

 


